
Lomas Verdes Association 

Consent to Receive Electronic Messages 

(General Community Announcements) 

January 12, 2021 

Dear Homeowner:  

You are entitled to have communications (messages and reports) from the Association delivered to you on paper, 

or in electronic form. The Board is asking all homeowners to consent to receiving messages (newsletters, 

community announcements, community updates, open house dates etc.) from the Association by email. This will 

better – and more quickly – allow the Association to communicate General Community Announcements from the 

Board. Your email address will remain confidential.  

Should you wish to receive General Community Announcements via email, please indicate so by dating and 

signing, and mailing this form to Lomas Verdes Association c/o N. N. Jaeschke at 9610 Waples St. San Diego, 

CA 92121 or email to NNJ Customer Service NNJ.Customer.Service@nnj.com.  

I (we) hereby consent to have General Community Announcements regarding Lomas Verdes Association 

delivered electronically. This consent shall remain in effect until withdrawn by the undersigned in writing. 

Deliver such electronic communications to the undersigned at the following: 

E-mail address: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Owner Name:_______________________________________________________ 

PropertyAddress:___________________________________________________

Phone number: ____________________________________________________ 

Signature:_________________________________________________________ 

 

**If you would like your email address excluded from the membership list so 

that other members do not have access to it, please check this box**   

mailto:NNJ.Customer.Service@nnj.com

